
The Clarion-Goldfield-Dows Board of Directors held a Work Session – 
Closed Meeting (Iowa Code 21.5(1)(i) on Wednesday, February 5, 2025. 
After conducting group interviews with three candidates for High School 
Principal from 1:00 to 4:30, the group of Superintendent Joseph Nelson, 
Elem Principal Jared Carder, MS Principal Aaron Patrick, Board Members 
Craig Warnke and Troy Seaba and Board Secretary Anita Frye met with 
Trent Grundmeyer from Grundmeyer Leader Search. Elizabeth Severson 
did not attend in person due to weather conditions. Trent Grundmeyer gave 
the attendees an overview of the feedback that was collected after each 
candidate’s interview. This meeting ended at 5:41 P.M.
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